
From: gladys.dinglasan@cpuc.ca.gov
Sent: 8/24/2010 1:54:01 PM
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Courtesy E-Mail Notification of Commissioner Grueneich Proposed Decision in 

R.09-11-014
As a courtesy, the Commission notifies you that the text of Commissioner 
Grueneich's Proposed Decision was made available through the link provided 
below on August 24, 2010. A Notice of Availability has been served by mail 
to all persons on the service list.

Summary: Proposed Decision Decision adopting Lighting Chapter of Energy 
Efficiency Strategic Plan. Opening comments, which shall not exceed 15 
pages, are due no later than September 13, 2010. Reply comments, which shall 
not exceed 5 pages, are due 5 days after the last day for filing opening 
comments..

In the event of problems with the e-mail or the 
contact Gladys Dinglasan at gd20cpuc.ca.gov,

internet link, please 
415-703-5772.
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